
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                  3 February 2025  
                 Lead Officer Email: 

letstalk@monmouthshire.gov.uk  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Monmouthshire County Council is conducting a four-week consultation on our 2025-26 budget between 
the 23rd January – 22nd February 2025.   The draft budget supports the most vulnerable and 
disadvantaged residents while prioritising essential neighbourhood services. 
 
Open and robust scrutiny and challenge is an essential part of the budget setting process and something 
we place great importance on as your Cabinet representatives. 
 
These proposals are not set in stone, and your feedback will help us ensure a fair budget while protecting 
core services. 
 
We want to know if you think we’re making the right choices. 

 
For more information on the proposals and the questionnaire to capture responses, please visit –
www.letstalkmonmouthshire.co.uk/budget-2025-26 
 
Please feel free to share this link through your networks and encourage participation.  
 
We look forward to working with you through this consultation period and beyond.  
  
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 

  
Cllr Ben Callard – Cabinet Member for Resources 
 


